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SUPPLEMENTAL STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and for its 

supplemental recommendation respectfully states: 

 1. On March 17, 2005, the Staff filed a corrected Memorandum recommending a $0.15 

Relay Missouri surcharge. 

 2. On March 29, 2005, the Commission issued an order establishing this case, directing 

notice and setting an intervention deadline of April 12, 2005. 

 3. On April 19, 2005, the Commission issued an order scheduling an on-the-record 

presentation to provide the Commission with an opportunity to questions regarding Staff’s 

recommendation 

 4. In the attached Memorandum, labeled Appendix 1, the Staff provides additional 

information concerning the Missouri Relay program and its recommendation. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

       DANA K. JOYCE 
       General Counsel 
 
 
 

/s/ William K. Haas___________________ 
       William K. Haas 

Deputy General Counsel   
 Missouri Bar No. 28701 

 
       Attorney for the Staff of the  
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 751-7510 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       william.haas@psc.mo.gov   
 
 

Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by 
facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 26th day of April 2005. 

 
/s/ William K. Haas___________________ 


